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"The importance of a legally binding instrument on the right to development"

· These are just a few thoughts about the second draft of your study, given that there are several parallel dialogues on the Right to development.

· On your 'Affirmation of the Right to development': We can reiterate our support to a concept based on the indivisibility and interdependence of all human rights, recognizing the multidimensional nature of development strategies and the individual rights holders as the central subject and driving force of the development process. 

· On 'Sustainable development Goals and the Right to development': The Right to Development requires the full and non-discriminatory realisation of all human rights, be they civil, political, economic, social or cultural; and requires a mix of policies, which will create an enabling environment for individuals, involving a wide range of actors, at different levels. Indeed, any development policy should make the individual human being the main participant and beneficiary of development. We would like to emphasize that, while national development efforts should be supported, States, acting individually and collectively, have the primary responsibility for realising the right to development and ensuring that their citizens can benefit.

· On a Legally Binding Instrument on the Right to development: We have to re-state our position that we are not in favour of the elaboration of an international legal standard of a binding nature as we do not believe that this is the appropriate mechanism to realise the right to development. 

· Thank you for your attention.


